Kathy Connelly

From: Troy Mullender

Sent: Friday, September 21, 2018 10:47 AM

To: Kathy Connelly

Subject: RE: Bingo license applications - Weavers Needle RV Resort

The police department has no issue with these applications. Troy

From: Kathy Connelly

Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 1:47 PM

To: Rudy Esquivias <resquivias@ajcity.net>; Dave Zellner <dzellner@AJCity.Net>; Troy Mullender
<tmullender@ajcity.net>; Rick Ochs (rick.ochs@sfmd.az.gov) <rick.ochs@sfmd.az.gov>; Tina Gerola
<tina.gerola@sfmd.az.gov>

Cc: Maureen McDonnell <mmcdonnell@AJCity.Net>

Subject: Bingo license applications - Weavers Needle RV Resort

I have received two applications for a bingo license for Weaver’s Needle RV Resort, 250 S. Tomahawk
Road. They are only requesting one license but state law requires separate applications for each
person responsible for the bingo activities. We do not often get bingo license applications but the
inspection and comment process is the same as for a liquor license. Please conduct your review and
submit your department recommendations to me by Thursday, September 27, 2018 in order for this
item to be on the October 16t city council agenda. Thank you.

ke

Kathy Connelly, City Clerk
City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Boulevard
Apache Junction, AZ 85119
keconnelly@ajcity.net
480-474-5061
Monday-Thursday 7am-6pm
Closed Fridays and holidays




